November 1, 2012
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
In re Application of Ivan Ingram d/b/a AA Eagle Relocation Service for a Permit to Operate as a Motor Carrier of Household Goods

Docket TV-120721
Dear Mr. Danner:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and one copy of Commission Staff’s Exhibit List, and Certificate of Service.
As of this afternoon, I understand that Mr. Ingram has retained legal counsel and will be seeking a continuance of the hearing.  Staff does not object to continuing the hearing to a mutually agreeable date in the future but reserves the right to amend its list of exhibits.
Sincerely,

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 

JCR/emd
Enc.

cc:  AA Eagle Relocation Service w/enc.
       Matthew J. Bellmer w/enc.
